
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
August 21, 2014 
 
Sarah Mathew 
Director of Health and Wellness 
Colorado Department of Education 
201 E Colfax Ave., Room 305 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Dear Ms. Mathew, 
 
In July 2013, the Colorado Health Foundation awarded RMC Health a Healthy Schools Successful 
Students grant for the period of July 15, 2013 – July 31, 2016. As one of the Healthy Schools 
Successful Students partners, the Colorado Department of Education will receive $450,830.00 for 
year two of this grant to fund the work of the Physical Education and School Nurse cadres. 
 
As we did in year one, let’s plan to meet in October 2014, January 2015, and April 2015 to review 
budgets to actual. Please keep auditable records of all expenses associated with this grant. Please 
note that carryover will not be allowed so all funds must be spent by July 31, 2015. 
 
Feel free to contact me at taralynj@rmc.org or 303-867-9106 if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
We are excited about continuing our partnership to support healthy students and schools in 
Colorado! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Taralyn Jensen-Jones                 
Project Lead, Healthy Schools Successful Students      
RMC Health            
 


